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Text

Thyatira
Church Divided – Mostly Good





Son of God

“These are the words of the Son of God, whose 
eyes are like blazing fire and whose feet are like 
burnished bronze.”

-Revelation 2:18



Church As It Should Be

“I know your deeds, your love and faith, your 
service and perseverance, and that you are now 
doing more than you did at first.”

-Revelation 2:19



Church As It Should Be

• love = like God’s 

• faith = trust in God

• perseverance = cheerful endurance

• works (x2) = done for God

• more than at first = growing



This Against You – You Tolerate. . .

Nevertheless, I have this against you:  You tolerate 
that woman Jezebel, who calls herself a prophetess.  
By her teaching she  misleads my servants. . .”

-Revelation 2:20



This Against You – You Tolerate. . .

Jezebel:

-historical     1 Kings 18-21

“There was never a man like Ahab, who sold himself 
to do evil in the eyes of the Lord, urged on by 
Jezebel his wife.” -1 Kings 21:25



This Against You – You Tolerate. . .

Jezebel:

-historical     1 Kings 18-21

-current        Wife of pastor(?)



Time To Repent

“I have given her time to repent of her immorality, 
but she is unwilling.”

-Revelation 2:21

“. . .unless they repent of her ways.”

-Revelation 2:22



Keep Doing What You’re Doing

“I will not impose any other burden on you:  Only 
hold on to what you have until I come.”

-Revelation 2:24-25



To Him Who Overcomes - Authority

“To him who overcomes and does my will to the 
end, I will give authority over nations . . . just as I 
have received authority from my Father.”

-Revelation 2:26-27



To Him Who Overcomes - Authority

“He said to me, ‘You are my Son; today I have 
become your Father.  Ask of me and I will make the 
nations your inheritance, the ends of the earth 
your possession.  You will rule them with an iron 
scepter; you will dash them to pieces like pottery.”

-Psalm 2:7-9



To Him Who Overcomes - Closeness

“I will also give him the morning star.”

-Revelation 2:28



To Him Who Overcomes - Closeness

“I, Jesus, have sent my angel to give you this 
testimony for the churches.  I am the Root and the 
Offspring of David, and the bright Morning Star.”

-Revelation 22:16



Cedarcreek?

He who has an ear, let him hear what the Spirit says 
to the churches.”

-Revelation 2:29



Cedarcreek?

• Do We Cling To Jesus’ Name?

• What Do We Tolerate Because It’s Easy

Or Profitable?



Cedarcreek?

• How Much Does Work or Money Shape Our 
Morals and Direct Our Decisions?

“But seek first his kingdom and his righteousness, 
and all these things will be given to you as well.”

-Matthew 6:33



Cedarcreek?

• How Much Does Work or Money Shape Our 
Morals and Direct Our Decisions?

• There Are No Deep Secrets – Not That Hard



Cedarcreek?

• There Are No Deep Secrets – Not That Hard

“Then we will no longer be infants, tossed back and 
forth by the waves, and blown her and there by 
every wind of teaching. . .Instead, speaking the 
truth in love, we will in all things grow up into Him 
who is the Head, that is, Christ.”

-Ephesians 4:14-15


